
Committee, EC (SEN) 
 
De-forestation in koala habitats 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
We have just heard that the NSW Environment Department under the NSW government is set 
to log 2,000 ha of land around Coffs Harbour, which is well-known as prime koala habitat.   
 
Someone must be joking! 
 
If not, then it is a foolish and bad idea, so on behalf of all Australians of any age, we would 
ask you to please reconsider! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Lincoln and Rebecca Young 
 
Foolish – because of the loss of tourist revenue, and also because the Japanese whalers are no 
doubt waiting for an opportunity to call us hypocrites; and Bad because it just is! 
 


